
 

Registration for Debert Elementary 

School will take place on January 16, 

2018.  Registration is open to children 

who will be five on, or before, December 

31, 2017.  Parents/guardians are required 

to contact the school (902-662-4400) to 

arrange an appointment to register.  The 

registration process takes about 30 

minutes. 

We look forward to hearing from you! 
 


